
 

The Sanctuary 
Manchester-by-the-Sea, MA 

Affordable Housing Lottery  
 
 

Date TBD 

 
Dear Community Member; 

 

 

SEB Housing is currently working with the Developers of The Sanctuary, DHCD, and the Town 

of Manchester-by-the-Sea to provide affordable housing rental units.  

 

Enclosed is a flyer for this affordable housing opportunity.  This lottery is being marketed 

through multiple affirmative and local newspapers in addition to mailings done to local religious 

institutions and social organizations.  

 

We hope you will be able to make this information available via any avenues of distribution that 

you see fit.  If you’d like more information, have questions, or would like to receive an 

Information Packet and Application, you can call me 617.782.2300 x209.  Information is also 

available on our website: 

 

www.sebhousing.com  

 

Thank you for your help and participation, 

 

 

 

Syma Donovan 

257 Hillside Ave. 

Needham, MA 02494 

Phone: 617.782.2300 x209 

Fax: 617.782.4500 

email: info@sebhousing.com 
www.s-e-b.com 
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